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September, 2018 
 

Let me begin by saying what a pleasure it is to be here at St. Vincent Pallotti Parish, and telling 

you a little about myself, my qualifications and expectations. I was ordained a priest on May 19, 

1985. My priestly ministry started with forming students for the priesthood at various levels in the 

Seminary. I did this for fourteen years. For the next thirteen years I worked as the Pastor at three 

different parishes. Most recently I spent three years as the Director of a Pallottine School. My 

education includes three years of study in Rome to receive a Licentiate in Pedagogy of Religious 

Education which is the equivalent to a Masters here. As mentioned in the bulletin, I have four 

siblings; I am the youngest with three older sisters and one older brother.  

 

I want you to realize that the Lord has sent me here for you. Together let us build our parish 

community to reflect the glory of God. For this I will need your cooperation, prayers and support. 

I will speak more of this at Mass and I look forward to seeing you there.  

 

On October 6th we are having our Blood Drive in the Parish Center. If you have not already 

signed up, they are still taking walk-ins. On October 7th many will line up to form the Life 

Chain. We are grateful to those who take an active role in this ministry. If you are unable to join 

the Life Chain, please join us in prayer. October is the month of the Holy Rosary. Let us 

cultivate the habit of praying the Rosary daily and devotedly during this month. Mary will 

intercede for us. Let us stay connected and pray for one another and the parish. Thank you for all 

the ways you enrich our parish family. God bless you. 

 

 

 
Fr. Thomas Manjaly      

(Administrator)        
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Here is how I want my contribution for the month to be split/distributed: 

Monthly contribution………….. $___________ 

Women’s Care Center ……….   $__________ 

Vincent De Paul Society….….... $__________ 

Building maintenance ………… $__________ 

Total (for the month) ………... $__________ 

 

 

 

 

WOMEN'S CARE CENTER OF MILWAUKEE 

 
Women’s Care Center provides free, confidential counseling, support  

and education to women facing unplanned pregnancies. 
They serve 25,000 women annually from 23 centers in 7 states including 

Florida, Illinois, Indiana, Michigan, Minnesota, Ohio & Wisconsin. 
 
LOCATIONS 
 

North Farwell Avenue  
1441 North Farwell Avenue,  
Milwaukee, WI 53202;  
Phone: (414) 223-2610 
 

Open Monday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday  9:00 AM–5:00 PM  
Tuesday -   9:00 AM–6:00 PM;  Saturday  9:00 AM–12:00 PM 
Appointments preferred. Walk-ins welcome. 
 

West Historic Mitchell Street  
634 W. Historic Mitchell,  
Milwaukee, WI 53204 
Phone: (414) 645-4050 
 

Open Monday–Friday  9:00 AM–4:00 PM 
Appointments preferred. Walk-ins welcome. 
 
 

 


